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Plans for a new LIDL on the site of the former Spotted Cow Pub - 2020/93308

We would like to register our full support to the above planning application. 

Not only will it be a valuable asset to our Community it will provide a bit of healthy
competition to other nearby foodstores and compliment other services in the area.

We are pleased to see the provision of disabled facilities in these plans.




